[image: image1.jpg]avo





Welcome

We are delighted to welcome you to Chesford Grange Kenilworth, for the BrAVO Winter Meeting 2014.

All hotel residential guests will have complimentary access to the hotel’s extensive leisure facilities including a gymnasium, swimming pool and sauna.   The spa offers a wide range of treatments which can also be booked in advance (fees apply). Spa click here 

Event Format

The format for 2014 will follow the same schedule as in 2013, and the event will start on Friday evening and finish on Sunday afternoon. Delegates can arrive at their leisure and check in from 15.00hrs on Friday 15th November. If your room is not available when you arrive the concierge can store your luggage for you.

Dinner on Friday evening will be an informal buffet style affair, held in The River Room Restaurant, followed by the traditional ‘SLIDE SESSION’ in the Stratford Suite. All delegates will be invited into the main meeting room for an informal discussion of slides and/or digital photographs of interesting and challenging cases, followed by the bar! 

Breakfast will be available each morning for residential guests in The River Room.

Presentations will take place on Saturday and Sunday in the Kenilworth Suite, as will the Gala Dinner on Saturday evening, complete with entertainment in the form of a casino with a disco afterwards.
The Grange outside the Kenilworth Suite is where the sponsors will be situated, and all refreshments breaks and lunches will be served buffet style in this area.

Presentations will begin again on Sunday morning, and the event will close at approximately 15.45hrs.

Event and Delegate Management 

This year BrAVO have teamed upp with Planet Pursuits events and event manager Matt Tye  will be managing the meeting.  Matt can be contacted via email at matthew@planetpursuits.com Please feel free to call on mobile 07827837502  if you have any urgent queries on any aspect of the event. 

Matt will also be on-site at the hotel to offer assistance as required.

Thank you for attending and we look forward to a successful weekend!

The BrAVO Committee
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